
Intrepid House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending 15th May 2020 

Hi Intrepid, 

How are you all this week?  We’ve had some lovely, sunny days so I hope you have had a 
chance to go out for a walk or some socially distanced exercise.  I have been continued to 
give my dog Ruby nice long walks to keep me active and I have also started growing some 
seeds.  What have you been doing?  Drop me an email and share some nice news.   

House Competition 

It’s a really important couple of weeks for the Houses as we launch a House competition.  
We are creating a House video clip or picture slideshow to show everyone what our lovely 
Intrepid members have been up to.  The other houses will be doing the same so we need 
to make ours the best! 

Intrepid needs your help!  

From Monday 18th May to Friday 22nd May please send in:  

 Photos of your lovely work, or of things you have done or created (this doesn’t 
necessarily have to be school related); 

 Messages you would like to share with your tutor group or other Intrepid students 
(e.g. ‘we miss you’ type messages); 

 ‘Thank you’ messages to staff or anyone else that has helped you in lockdown;  

 5-10 second video clips of you doing something fun;   

 Anything that represents our house motto - Adventurous, Loyal, Focused. 

Please note: you must have permission from someone at home before sending images 
or clips as these may be shown on our social media. Ensure clothes, messages, locations 
are appropriate for this.   

Send to: intrepidphotos@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 
So many of you have told me all the wonderful things you have been doing, let’s show the 
other houses what Intrepid is made of!   

Miss Jones 😊  

jonesj1@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

  

 Lots of country/woodland dog walks this week 😊 


